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Cynthia Daly      ●         Hadley Township Clerk       ●       clerk@hadleytownship.org 

 
RE: Temporary Polling Place Relocation for Precinct 2, Hadley Township 
 
Dear Registered Voter: 
 
For the November 5, 2019 General Election ONLY, the location of where you go to vote is 
temporarily changed: 
 
From: Hadley Old Town Hall at 3551 S. Hadley Rd. 
To: Hadley Township Offices at 4293 Pratt Rd. 
 
This will be a small election; involving only about 600 Precinct 2 registered voters.  In an effort 
to save money and resources, we have consolidated the precincts for this election ONLY.  Again, 
this is a temporary change of location for Precinct 2.  If you have questions, please call the 
Clerk’s office at 810-797-2117. 
 


